Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Infinite Source Communications Group, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, June 7, 2018, 5:00 p.m.

PLACE: Lauderdale Lakes Library/Educational and Cultural Center, 3580 West Oakland Park Boulevard, Lauderdale Lakes, FL 33311. In the event that the Public Information Workshop cannot be held on Thursday, June 7, 2018 due to severe weather or unforeseen conditions, it will be held at a later date, time and place.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four will be conducting a Public Information Workshop regarding the Pedestrian Safety Enhancement Project along State Road (SR) 7/US 441 from NW 29th Street to North of SR 816/Oakland Park Boulevard in Broward County. The purpose of this project includes the constructing a pedestrian channelization barrier along the existing median, repaving and restriping, installing miscellaneous pedestrian signage, implementing minor drainage improvements, installing incidental landscaping improvements, upgrading curb ramps to meet standards, and constructing a 10-foot shared-use path along the east side of SR 7/US 441 from NW 29th Street to SR 816/Oakland Park Boulevard. (Financial Project ID Number: 435781-2). The Public Information Workshop will be conducted as an informal open house from 5:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m., with representatives offering pertinent information and answering questions. Design plans will be available for public viewing.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Carl Dorvil, PE, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, District Four, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309, (954)777-4296 or toll-free: 1(866)336-8435, ext. 4296 or via email: carl.dorvil@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mr. Carl Dorvil, PE, at (954)777-4296 or toll-free: 1(866)336-8435, ext: 4296; in writing to Florida Department of Transportation, District Four, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309 or via email: carl.dorvil@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Mr. Carl Dorvil, PE, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation District Four, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309, (954)777-4296 or toll-free: 1(866)336-8435, ext. 4296 or via email: carl.dorvil@dot.state.fl.us.
